Public Comment Regarding the Six Year Transportation Program for 2022 through 2027

Email Received from Stephen Wong on May 20, 2021

Hi James,

Thank you and the city of Camas for sharing the six year street plan and for all the great work in the city
of Camas.

Our community is located in the Green Mountain new residential development. There are over 200
homes and soon more with commercial as well.

We have trails and parks (city of Camas in 8 yrs) that all connected. We have a bike trail that ends on NE
Ingle Rd and NE Goodwin Rd.

The Lacamas Heritage trail is % mile from where this bike trail end. The road currently is too narrow and
unsafe to be share with bicyclists.

The parking is very limited at the Lacamas Heritage trail. Many of us would skip driving, and instead ride
our bicycles there if we could do so safely.

May we suggest a single bike lane from the corner of NE Ingle Rd and NE Goodwin Rd to Lacamas
Heritage trail?

Thank you very much,

Stephen, Samantha, and the neighbors of Green Mountain



